
From: Chris Wills <cllr.chris.wills@manchester.gov.uk> 

Sent: 15 January 2021 15:25 

To: Premises Licensing <Premises.Licensing@manchester.gov.uk> 

Cc:  

 

Subject: Re: Acknowledgement of objection to premises licence application 254479LH6: 

International Mini Market, 455-457 Wilmslow Road, Manchester, M20 9AN - WHAT HAPPENS NEXT. 

 

 

Hi Lauren 

I'd like to alter the nature of my objection. I do not believe that the owners are responsible to hold a 

licence, as they are continuing to create a lot of mess in Egerton Crescent car park. Numerous local 

residents have complained about this - that car park suffers from chronic waste and fly-tipping issues 

as it is - and I have asked our Neighbourhoods team to get Compliance involved. A recent photo is 

attached. 

I appreciate the deadline for comments was yesterday, however I would like this to be taken into 

consideration and the application refused. 

Many thanks. 

Chris 


